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Bookmarks extends entry deadline

Entries are now open to 5 October 2009.

The Bookmarks, South Africa's digital advertising, marketing and online publishing awards is still open for entries - the
deadline for which is now 5 October 2009, extended due to an unprecedented response. Log onto
www.thebookmarks.co.za for information on the categories, how to enter, and much more. The awards ceremony is to be
held on the 12 November 2009 in Johannesburg. For more information please contact Theresa Vitale at +27 (0) 11

4543534, or email her on .
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